
SHEFFIELD BRANCH DAY SCHOOL AND EVENING DANCE 2019
26th October 2019

The day dawned wet, overcast and chilly and the last thing on one’s mind was the
RSCDS Day School.  The thought was “Let’s turn over and stay in bed”.  No, it was
booked and it is always a very interesting day.  

It was 12 months since our last Day School, hard to believe, and this year we had a
new venue,  Coal Aston Village Hall.  The Committee were worried about moving the
venue from Hope Valley College, where we had been for a number of years, to this
new one.  They need not have worried, it was huge success.  After an initial slow
start of applications, they came flooding in and expectations were exceeded.    

The venue was more inviting, albeit smaller, with the added bonus of excellent
facilities.

Committee members were there early ready to assist with setting up and laying out
tables, chairs, and everything else that was needed to make it a successful day.

Following registration, and the welcoming cup of tea or coffee, the Day School got
underway.  This year the teacher was Deb Lees, who many knew from her teaching
and playing at Summer Schools.  Her teaching of the dances and formations was
superb, leaving us wondering what she had in store for us next.  The morning
seemed to fly by, and soon it was lunch time.  

Lunch was excellent, provided by external caterers and consisted of the usual buffet
type food (Meats, salads, quiches and sweets), enough to satisfy everyone.  

The afternoon began and Deb moved us up a gear with slightly more complicated
but, nevertheless, interesting dances.  

Following the day school, the evening dance took place and the musicians were The
Braes of Wansbeck, normally a four-piece band, but unfortunately one of the
members of the group was unable to come as she had been in hospital but this did
not spoil the enjoyment of their playing.  We had two MC’s who did an excellent job
of recapping/walking through the dances.  

At the interval there was the raffle draw and cake and tea or coffee.  

The evening finished at 9.30 p.m. as we had to be out of the hall by ten, but after a
day of hard thinking this was a welcome relief to most.

The day certainly turned out to be a success and we are hoping to book this venue
again next year when the teacher will be Jim Stott and the musician Màrtainn Skene. 

Keep your eyes on our website for further information of next year’s Day School. 
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